EXECUTIVE ORDER 2012-01

INSTITUCIONAL POLICY IN RELATION TO NON-RESIDENTS
STUDENTS

Individuals who come to Puerto Rico; primarily for educational purposes
does not count toward establishing a permanent domicile in the
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico for tuition purposes. Therefore, the time
spent in Puerto Rico, while attending our medical school does not count,
and they remain non-residents for tuition purposes for their entire four
years or five years of studies.

Effectively:

The dispositions contain in this Executive Order will be effective
immediately.

Approved: February 10, 2012



